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EXALTED RULER 

Mike Bignell 
ESTEEMED LEADING KNIGHT 

Jennifer Miles 
ESTEEMED LOYAL KNIGHT 
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ESTEEMED LECTURING KNIGHT 

Allison Eisbach 
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    Becky Nelson  Steph Riegelman, PER 
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    Lottie Aslakson, PER Kevin Riegelman, PER 

ELKS LODGE #845 
P.O. BOX 167 
RED WING, MN 55066 
(651)388-5862 
 
redwingelks.org 

- - Charity, Justice, Brotherly Love and Fidelity - - 

Wapitidom 

April 2020 
 

It’s Great to be an Elk! 

 

THIS MONTH EVENTS: 
 

 

CLOSED PER  
MN GOVERNOR 
UNTIL AT LEAST  

MAY 1, 2020 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
 

 
 

Planning a family or business event? 
Contact Lottie TODAY to book your event at 
the Lodge - Call 651.388.5862 

ISSUE 2020 - 04 

Contact the Lodge to book your  

party, meeting or special event! 



Greetings all Red Wing Elk Members -  
 

My name is Mike Bignell.  Starting April 1st, I will 
begin my term as Exalted Ruler of Red Wing Elks 
#845.  I would like to thank all those who have had 
confidence in my ability to do this job and I hope 
to continue the good works our lodge does for our 
community.  That being said, we are facing very 
unusual times with the COVID19 virus in the news 
every day.  During the next few months as we 
fight through this together, our lodge will find 
ways to continue to help our community move 
forward into the future. 
 

Unfortunately, we  are unable to gather together 
for at least another month.  Due to the Governor’s 
orders, our club is closed until at least May 1st.  
We will find creative ways during this time to hold 
our lodge meetings and install our new lodge 
officers but will have to wait until a later date to 
celebrate the accomplishments of last year and 
welcome the new officers. 
 

Please keep ALL of our first responders (health 
care works, medics, fire and law enforcement) and 
other essential workers (truckers, grocery stores 
and other businesses) in your thoughts.  Thank 
you to all of them and their 
families for the sacrifices they 
are making to help others 
during these difficult times!! 
 

I look forward to being able to 
see you at the Lodge soon.   
 

        Fraternally -  
        Mike Bignell, Exalted Ruler 

Exalted Ruler’s Message 
  

Red Wing # 845 Committee Chairs  
 

Accident Prevention - Lottie Aslakson, PER 
Activities - Warren Wertman, PER 
Americanism - Fred Tremper, PER 
Auditing & Accounting - Rollie Meffert 
Charitable Gambling - Larry Larson, PER 
Christmas Baskets - Paul Drotos /Dennis Herling 
Community Activities - Karlyne Bottin 
Drug Awareness - Lottie Aslakson, PER 
Flag Day - Jennifer Miles (Leading Knight) 
Flags for Holidays - Patsy Nesteby (Loyal Knight) 
Fraternal - Justin Key, PER 
Government Relations - Becky Nelson 
Highway Cleanup - Allison Eisbach (Lect Knight) 
Hoop Shoot - Greg Frankowski 
Lodge Activities - Warren Wertman, PER 
Membership - Becky Nelson 
Memorial Service - Jennifer Miles (Lead Knight) 
Nat’l Foundation - Pete & Peggy Sorensen, PER 
PER Association - Kevin Riegelman, PER 
Public Relations - Steph Riegelman, PER 
Relief (Sickness, etc) - Becky Nelson 
ENF & Local Scholarships - Linda Larson 
State Major Project - Warren Wertman, PER 
Veterans Service - Lottie Aslakson, PER 
Youth Activities - Lottie Aslakson, PER 
Youth Camp Recruiters - Lottie Aslakson, PER 
                                    & David Riegelman, PER 

Our Lodge year is April 1, 2020  through March 31, 
2021. A new member is defined as someone that has 
been initiated into the Lodge.  Applicants in the pipe-
line  and not initiated before March 31 do not count 

toward this program.  If you bring in 3 new members 
(new applicants or reinstatements) during the  2020-

2021 Lodge Year YOU QUALIFY!!! 

Please SIGN UP today for 
emailed newsletters and 

weekly updates! 
 

Send an email to  

rw845secretary@redwing845.org 



SECRETARY CORNER 



503 Bush Street, Red Wing 

651.388.6934 
info@riesterrefrigeration.com 

CONSTRUCTION INC. 

Concrete Driveways - Patios - Sidewalks - 
Brick Fireplaces - Basements - Stonework 

Chuck Klair 
715.792.5200 - Office 
651.764.3145 - Cell 

Mike Engberg 
President 

821 Tile Dr, Red Wing, MN 
O: 651.388.4444  Cell: 651.764.9362 

Email:  Mikee@sm-ecc.com 

Brenda Stelter  651-380-5329 
1407 Old West Main St, Red Wing  

brenda@anchorpromotions.com 

Are you following the RW 
Elks on Facebook???   

Search for Red Wing Elks Lodge 
845 or check out our website at  

redwingelks.org 

CHECK IT OUT - JOIN THE FUN!!! 

Bob Kubes,  
Agency Partner 

Red Wing, Lake City &  
Lutsen Mn and Ellsworth WI 

800-475-7128 Red Wing Office 

N1428 760th St, Hager City WI 
Family owned for over 30 years! 

It’s GREAT  
to be an  

ELK! 

“OFF TO THE RACES”  
to RAISE THE ROOF!! 

2020 Kentucky Derby Fundraiser 
 

Sat, May 2, 2020 
start at 3 PM 

at the Lodge 
 

Live music by “Wondercure” from 7-11 PM 
Southern-style food available for purchase from 5-7 PM 

 
         This event is a roof repair fundraiser 

            Open to members & guests   

Ham 

Games 

Friday, April 10 
Starting at 6:30 PM 

Installation  
of  

Officers 
Our 2020-2021 Lodge Officers will be 
installed at our next Lodge Meeting. 

 

Watch the weekly eNews for 
an Update once we re-open so 
we can celebrate Susan’s year 

as ER and welcome Mike to 
his year as Exalted Ruler! 

Kid’s 
Easter 

Party 

Sat, April 11th 
Starts at 1 PM 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT THE LODGE!!! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
While it’s more challenging to have a fabulous 
birthday with family & friends - we hope each 

one of you remains healthy and finds some way 
to celebrate your birthday!! 

TRUSTEE UPDATE 
THANK YOU to everyone that has already 
sent in your dues for the new lodge year 
which starts on April 1st- - we truly appreci-
ate having these funds in the bank during 
these extremely volatile times.  Most of 
these funds will go to pay our State and 
Grand Lodge dues in the next few weeks for 
all of the members we currently have on our 
books. 

At this time, orders from Governor Walz 
mandate that our lodge / club remain closed 
through at least May 1st.  As you can imag-
ine, we have lost quite a bit of revenue in-
cluding a wide variety of events that were 
booked through at least early May.   

Thanks to a lot of hard work by Lottie and 
our members over the past several years, we 
are in MUCH better shape to weather this 
storm than we were just a few years ago. 

During this time, we hope many of you are 
assisting our community in whatever ways 
you can from sending a monetary donation 
to a local food shelf to shopping for an el-
derly neighbor or whatever is needed. 

We greatly appreciate everyone’s support 
and patience as we get through this and 
come out even stronger in the end . . .  

  Thank you! 

Red Wing Elks 845 Trustees 

Charlie Nelson-chair, Kevin Riegelman,  

Warren Wertman, Dean Reinhart and Scott Guse 

RW 845’s Impact Grant 

HeART 
(Help empower At-Risk Teens) 

Our ENF $10,000 Impact Grant  
 

While many of our events have been postponed for 
now, we are STILL  making a difference in lives of 

vulnerable teens during this crazy time! 
 

JUST before schools shut down, we had started up 
a food shelf at the Tower View School.  The team at 
Tower View is using this food to put together bags 

for students to pick up and has asked for more 
food to restock the shelves.  When our lodge opens 
back up, we will be asking for donations of specific 
items to help keep this stocked.  In the meantime, 
we’ll be using our grant funds to help provide food 

for breakfast, lunch and dinners to keep these 
teens fed while school is out of session. 

It’s GREAT 

to be an Elk! 



Barb’s Catering 

Barb Gosman, Owner 
651.380.7559 
barbscatering@bevcomm.net 

2040 Neal St, Red Wing 

651.388.7970 
Dean Reinhart, Owner 

815 Main St, Red Wing 

651.388.4914 
Dena & Mark Schull, Owners 

RED WING PLUMBING & HEATING 
1615 Old W Main St (651-388-9692) 

 

Peter Wenzel 
OWNER 

peter@rwplumb.com 

N3941 State Road 35, Prescott WI 
Office: 888-447-6662 

William Holst, Owner 

620 Main St, Suite 1 Red Wing, MN 
Office: 651-800-2200 

Jeni.wentz@wentzaccountingltd.com 

Holst Excavating, Inc 
N3941 State Road 35,  

Prescott WI 
Office: 715-792-5301 

William Holst, CEO / Chairman 

2568 Eagle Ridge Dr, Red Wing 
Phone: 651-388-4347 
www.neufeldtis..com 

30874 Cty Rd 53 Blvd, Red Wing 

651.388.3302 
staticelectricllc@gmail.com 

Call me for 
your cleaning 

needs! 

Scott Smith, Owner 
651.380.9008 or sscdry@hotmail.com 

Veteran owned business since 1996 

2900 Old W Main St 

Thank you to our advertisers 

835 Tile Drive, Red Wing, MN 
651-388-1218 

www.falkautobody.com 


